
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
GCSE Languages Speaking Examinations – April/May 2025 
  
Year 11 students following a GCSE Language course are required to have a speaking examination in their chosen 
language(s) as part of their final examinations in French, German or Spanish. 
 
 

Monday 28th April Tuesday 29th April Wednesday 30th April Thursday 1st May 

French 
 

Miss Heraud 
Mrs O’Boyle 
Mr Maurice 

French 
 

Miss Heraud 
Mrs O’Boyle 
Mr Maurice 

 
 

German 
 

Mrs Daly 
 
 

French 
 

Mr Maurice 
 

German 
 

Mrs Dodson 
 

Spanish 
Mrs Duncan 
Mr Sutton 

Spanish 
 

Mr Sutton 
Mrs Duncan 

 
  
Each student now has an individual time slot by their class teacher, and these have posted to the Show My 
Homework website. 
  
If you have any further questions or queries regarding these examinations, please do not hesitate to contact either 
your son or daughter’s language teacher or myself dsutton@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

  
  
Mr D Sutton 
Head of The Languages Faculty 
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